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Miller has suggested that library officials could be charged with a violation of criminal code 750
.145a
, which deals with targeting those who are "expressly trying to exploit children." To use a
criminal statute designed to prosecute pedophiles in this way demonstrates a deep disrespect
for the law.

  

MLA is deeply concerned by Mr. Miller’s grandstanding with the intent to intimidate librarians to
curate library collections according to his personal beliefs, clearly an abuse of his office.
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http://www.legislature.mi.gov/(S(sg1qq1qkbio3aldum110bzfs))/mileg.aspx?page=GetObject&amp;objectname=mcl-750-145a#:~:text=750.145a%20Accosting%2C%20enticing%20or%20soliciting%20child%20for%20immoral%20purpose.
http://www.legislature.mi.gov/(S(sg1qq1qkbio3aldum110bzfs))/mileg.aspx?page=GetObject&amp;objectname=mcl-750-145a#:~:text=750.145a%20Accosting%2C%20enticing%20or%20soliciting%20child%20for%20immoral%20purpose.

